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Tacoma, WA has been identified as an overburdened community with significant air pollution due
to our heavy industries. Some areas are worse than others. For example, anywhere near our Port
and also in South Tacoma. Of course, our city, like many others, has allowed heavy industries to Be
located near the poorer and more diverse neighborhoods. People in these neighborhoods, as
identified by Tacoma Pierce County Health Department, experience significantly more health
problems and deaths. We need to have better measurement of our air quality, more trees planted,
phasing off of fossil fuels to transition to greener industries, preservation of any current green areas,
better mass transit, protection of our water sources, etc. We need our air less polluted!!


